| am extremely concerned over the QCA's recommendation for future water pricing and changes to the

Giru Benefitted Area's pricing structure. We have invested in our farming business based on the present
recognition of water supplied from our bores and creek pumps comes from a split between the existing
aquifer, and river/creek flows, and the balance supplemented from the Burdekin Falls Dam.



